
 

 

 

 

The Historical District Commission is planning a bonfire 

 beside the Old Parsonage and Old Stone School on 

12/18/2021 at 4:00pm 

All are welcome. 

 

They are asking for help collecting wooden pallets which 

 can be added to the existing pile by the parsonage. 

 

More to follow as we get closer to the date. 


